
Submitter: Michael  Dyer  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

Please do not pass HJR201! We cannot afford any higher property taxes. I've written 

to our state legislature previous about the high property taxes here in Oregon and 

heard nothing back. We are seniors and can't afford to pay our property taxes now. If 

they are raised again it will force us to sell our home and move out of state. Just the 

thought that you would consider raising our property taxes is completely 

disheartening. Oregon doesn't give seniors a break and it seems you are trying to run 

us out of our home? It's bad enough that the cost of everything has sky rocketed and 

us seniors are barely hanging on. Now you want to raise property taxes at the state 

level….Really? We cannot afford to pay any higher property taxes. We are barely 

keeping our heads above water as it is and besides property taxes already go up 

minimum of 3% a year which is already too much for us seniors. Please do not pass 

HJR201! 


